

No.1 The Terrace PO Box 5013 Wellington 6145 New Zealand T+64 4 496 2000

8 December 2012

Ms Julie Fairey fyi-request-607-05260e15@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Fairey

Official Information Act Request regarding funding for the Auckland Sexual Abuse Helpline

On 9 November 2012, Dr Kevin Woods, Director General of Health received a partial transfer of your Official Information Act request dated 15 October 2012 regarding funding for the Auckland Sexual Abuse Helpline. Your email has been referred to me because the funding of this service falls within the responsibility of the National Health Board.

The part of your Official Information Act request that has been transferred to the Ministry and other Government agencies is for 'the funding sources and amounts from all agencies for this phone line from 2002 to the present day'. The attached table summarises Ministry of Health funding contributions to the service since 2009/10.

You have the right, under Section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decisions.

Yours sincerely

Chai Chuah National Director National Health Board



Attachment 1: Ministry of Health funding for Auckland Sexual Abuse Helpline

Year	\$ per annum (GST exclusive)
2002-2009	0
2009-2010	58,750
2010-2011	141,000
2011-2012	141,000
2012-2013	120,000
TOTAL	460,750